December 18, 2008
Mr. John W. Breen
ISU

142 Bogey Lane
Salem, VA 24153
RE:  Your FOIA requests (A, B, C, D, E & F) received by this public body on the 12TH day of December, 2008.

Dear Mr. John W. Breen:

NOTICE EXTENDING THE PERIOD DURING WHICH THIS PUBLIC BODY SHALL RESPOND TO THE REQUEST.

Section 5(2)(d) of the FOIA statue allows a public body to extend for not more than ten days the period during which a public body shall respond to a request.

This public body, pursuant to the statue referred to above, hereby gives notice to you that it is extending the period of time for which it may respond to your request ten business days.  Accordingly, the period of time this public body may respond to your request shall be on or before the 2nd day of January, 2009.

Sincerely yours,

Monica Looman

Saugatuck City Clerk / FOIA Coordinator
